
Nigeria Marks One Year Since
Girls’ Kidnapping; Report Finds
Over 2,000 Abductions by Boko
Haram

Abuja, April 14 (RHC)-- Nigeria is marking the first anniversary of the kidnapping of more than 200
schoolgirls by the Boko Haram. On Monday, the "Bring Back Our Girls" campaign held a silent march in
the capital Abuja.

In a new report, Amnesty International says the Boko Haram has kidnapped at least 2,000 women and
girls since the beginning of 2014. Many have been forced into sexual slavery or taking part in violence.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/internacionales/52641-nigeria-marks-one-year-since-girls-
kidnapping-report-finds-over-2000-abductions-by-boko-haram
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